
You are cordially invited to the Rededication 

of the Ashley Jewish Homesteaders Cemetery 

Sunday 21 May 2017 at 2 p.m. 

  

We will be remembering and honoring the courageous Jewish farmers who together made up the 
largest Jewish agricultural community in North or South Dakota, as well as unveiling 
educational plaques, and recognizing the listing of this cemetery on the National Register of 
Historic Places. 

 If you are able to attend or have any questions regarding the event, please contact Rebecca 
Bender at homesteader18@gmail.com.  We look forward to seeing you on the prairie in Ashley. 

Program at the cemetery at 2 p. m.  A light reception will follow at The Hayloft in Ashley. 

                   Ashley Jewish Homesteaders Cemetery Board  

                  Stuart Kaufman 

                  Rebecca Bender 

                  Rabbi Jon-Jay Tilsen 

                  Robert Kaufman 

  

If you have not contributed already, please consider a donation to the Ashley Jewish Cemetery 
Corporation for the rededication fund and/or the continued maintenance of the Cemetery site. 
Tax-deductible donations may be made by mail, payable to The Ashley Jewish Cemetery 
Corporation, c/o its President, Stuart Kaufman at 6343 52nd Avenue South, Seattle, WA 
98118, or online at https://www.everribbon.com/ribbon/view/32867 -- Please copy and paste 
the address into your browser.   
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